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Dear University Circle Member,                                            ,

Last spring, NU President and Mrs. Schapiro hosted a dinner at their home to 

celebrate the one hundredth anniversary of University Circle’s founding. On this very 

special occasion, members shared company with friends old and new, recalled stories 

of Circle’s projects and programs, and awarded scholarships to three exceptional 

young Northwestern employees, who are continuing their education at NU. The 

Centennial dinner highlighted the variety of opportunities provided by University Circle 

membership to participate in service, scholarship and social activities which enhance the 

Northwestern community. 

University Circle’s second century will soon begin and we hope that you will continue 

this unique NU connection by renewing your membership for the 2015-2016 year. Your 

renewal ensures your invitation to upcoming programs which begin with a tour of the 

new Music and Communication Building in October. 

Later this fall, annual favorites will be offered: the ETOPiA play (Bertolt Brecht’s Galileo) 

with dinner beforehand and the December Cookie Exchange and Settlement Wrapping 

Party. We’re already looking forward to the next International Dining event and the 

Potluck and Theatre performance early in 2016.

Program details, volunteer opportunities, membership news and updates will be sent 

via the Listserv. Check the website, www.northwestern.edu/university-circle, for 

additional information.  

Finally, we hope that you will continue your generous support of the University Circle 

Scholarship Fund. As always, we look forward to seeing you soon.

Sincerely,

Sally Dobroski, Margaret Schatz & Jean Wilson, Membership Co-Chairs

Sally Dobroski, Margaret Schatz, Jean Wilson
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